
 

 

1 November 2018  

 

Electricity Price Review – Stakeholder update 

 

Dear All, 

 

I am writing with a brief update.  

 

Due to some technical issues, and the number of detailed submissions received, these have 

been uploaded to the website two days later than intended.  

 

I am pleased to let you know that the submissions are now live on the MBIE website and can 

be accessed via the following link (https://www.mbie.govt.nz/info-services/sectors-

industries/energy/electricity-price-review/submissions). Analysis of submissions is underway, 

but we expect this will take some time.  

 

Thank you for your patience. 

 

As indicated in my last update, I should be in a position to advise how we intend to approach 

the next stage of the review, mid – November.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miriam R Dean CNZM QC 

Chair 
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